On May 16, the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item LA1 - Memorandum of Understanding between CTA and Palm Beach County School District.

Question:
Why the reduction?

Response:
The original Pine Grove Memorandum of Understanding was scheduled to expire on June 30, 2006.  All parties; faculty, Area Superintendent, and the Classroom Teachers Association supported continuing this reform initiative.  To continue the initiative, the parties agreed that a reduction in required effort could be made without compromising the success of this initiative, thus a reduction in the number of additional work days, and a corresponding reduction in compensation. 
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